
 
 
 

 

Hello again from the Camp Australia team! 

We have had another amazing fortnight, with the children again showing excellent artistic skills, and generally 

enjoying their time in the service. 

This past week was book week, so  the children enjoyed reading their favourite books and in the craft section, they 

made their own bookmarks. 

We continue to work on our herb and vegetable garden, and appreciated receiving a couple of small greenhouses 

from Camp Australia, so we don’t have to continue propagating our seeds in the old milk cartons! Thank you! 

 

 

The  children also played, pretending they were at the Children’s Hospital. 

Circle Time 

We spent time discussing the Bunurong people, who are the Traditional Owners of the land where Oatlands is 

located. They lived sustainably, for tens of thousands of years on these lands. 

Rocketeers 

Camp Australia is now taking bookings for Rocketeers! Book via the Parent Portal or visit 

https://www.campaustralia.com.au/rocketeers. 

 

From the staff at Your OSHC, we wish you a wonderful fortnight, and look forward to seeing you all during this 

period, 

Saskia and  Team. 

 

Date: 29th August 2022 
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